

7 East High Street Waynesburg, PA 15370

www.GCMHFoundation.org

Summer 2011 Volume 3.4

At its annual luncheon held on June 21, 2011, the Auxiliary of Southwest Regional Medical Center (SRMC) presented Greene County Memorial Hospital Foundation with a \$20,000 donation. This donation, which brings the total amount for the fiscal year to \$45,000, will be used to provide tuition assistance awards to Greene County students who are pursuing medical degrees and plan on returning to Greene County upon graduation.



The Auxiliary, which provides services in three separate areas (escort services and the gift shop at Southwest Regional Medical Center, as well as the Cherry Door on High Street in Waynesburg), seeks to have an immediate and powerful impact on the healthcare services available to Greene County residents. By donating their revenue to GCMHF, they are currently providing funding for the medical student, three nursing students and two nurse practitioner students awards.

In This Issue:

Auxiliary of
Southwest Regional
Medical Center
Makes Donation

Healthcare
Scholarships to Five
Local Seniors

Foundation For
Wellness Employees
Win Powerlifting
Titles

Save the Date:

Golf Outing
July 15, 2011

@ Rohanna's



Each year, GCMHF grants these awards based on a variety of criteria in hopes of attracting the best and the brightest of Greene County to practice their medical training in an area where they grew up. This year, GCMHF and the Auxiliary have instituted two additional awards that have not previously ever been available. In addition to the medical student award and several nursing student awards, this year two awards were created for nursing students pursuing a Certified Registered Nurse Practitioner license. In most cases, a nurse who possesses a master's degree can obtain a CRNP license in less than twelve months' time.

This year's recipients of the CRNP tuition assistance awards are Kelly Fath and Jennifer McCracken. Both women are Greene County residents and have



spent most of their nursing careers in Greene County, and plan to continue doing so once they have obtained their CRNP license. With the continued support from the Auxiliary of SRMC, GCMHF's total contribution to Greene County students pursuing medical degrees will reach nearly \$60,000 this year.



GCMH Foundation awards \$10,000 to Five Local Seniors

GCMHF has once again awarded \$2,000 scholarships to local graduating seniors who have been accepted to college and intend to major in a healthcare related field. Listed below are this year's winners:



Christian Berardi Carmichaels HS Nursing Waynesburg Univ.



Ian Coote
West Greene HS
Biology/Pre-med
Ohio Northern Univ.



Jessie Milliken
Jefferson Morgan HS
Biology
Gannon University



Amber Pincavitch Mapletown HS Nursing Penn St. Fayette



Brianna Watt Waynes. Central Nursing Waynesburg U.

The GCMH Foundation would like to congratulate these individuals and wishes them the best of luck in their academic endeavors as they pursue their dream.

Foundation for Wellness Employees Win State Powerlifting Titles

Two Foundation for Wellness staff members, Rudy Evosirch and Jenna Heaston, have been powerlifting competitively in recent months. On November 6th 2010, the two traveled to Hamilton, OH--just north of Cincinnati--to the Ohio State Son Light Powerlifting Championships. Evosirch set two state records for the junior division with his lifts, bench pressing 305lbs and deadlifting 585lbs; Heaston also set the state record, deadlifting 245lbs in the junior division. Each resulted in a 1st place finish.

Evosirch and Heaston also participated in the Pittsburgh Area Monster Bench Press/Deadlift Competition, annually held in Coraopolis, PA on April 23rd 2011. Both lifters set personal bests and earned 1st place honors in their respective divisions, Evosirch deadlifting 605lbs and Heaston deadlifting 250lbs.



Next on the calendar is the Summer Beast powerlifting meet in Warren, PA scheduled for July 9th 2011.

Jenna also participated in the 2011 Pittsburgh Half Marathon and finished with a time of 2:09:36. She has always enjoyed running and now races to remember her father who passed away in February. The Pittsburgh Marathon was held on May 15, 2011, with more than 18,000 participating in this year's event.

Fourth Annual Golf Outing

It's not too late to register for this year's golf outing, once again to be held at Rohanna's Golf Course in Waynesburg, on Friday, July 15. Included in your registration is a hot buffet breakfast, 18 holes of golf (scramble format) with a cart, and hot buffet lunch. With plenty of skill prizes and a special **Caddyshack** door prize, it promises to be a great event. Call now for sponsorship opportunities and to reserve your foursome.



Board of Directors

Jay Hammers, President

Daniel Church, MD

John Dorean

John Kendralla

Kirk King, Secretary/Treasurer

Sheila Stewart, Vice President

Matt Blair

Don Headlee, Emeritus

Staff

David Jones

Executive Director

Contact us

Phone: 724-852-2060

Fax: 724-852-2063

Email: DJones@GCMHFoundation.org

The official registration and financial information of the Greene County Memorial Hospital Foundation may be obtained from the Pennsylvania Department of State by calling toll free, within Pennsylvania 1-800-732-0999. Registration does not imply endorsement.



7 East High Street Waynesburg, PA 15370